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Scheduled Water Main Repair at Southwest Parkway and Fairway

	 Wichita Falls, Texas–Beginning today, Monday, December 2nd, the Water Distribution Division will be 
conducting a scheduled repair on a water main leak on Fairway Boulevard at the intersection of Fairway and 
Southwest Parkway.
 
This scheduled repair will require the closure of one southbound lane on Fairway, as well as the quick connector 
lane from Fairway onto Southwest Parkway. During this time traffic will be detoured in order to protect the 
workers and the public. Please take this road closure and detour into account when traveling southbound on 
Fairway.
 
Water Distribution does not currently anticipate any disruption of water service while the leak is repaired. 

We appreciate your understanding and patience as we continue to maintain the water distribution system. For 
more information, or if you experience any issues, please contact the Water Distribution Division at 761-4333.


